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Chairman Carpenter and Members of the house Federal & State Affairs CommiƩee, 

I am submiƫng my tesƟmony in support of HB2783.  This state and country were built on petroleum-
based fuels for over the last 100 years.  The push for alternaƟve forms of propulsion has been 
unwarranted and is another example of government overreach.   For example, electric powered cars 
have not been able to sustain the needs of the people and the public simply does not want them.  Ford 
and GM recently reported the demand is down for electric powered trucks and they are scaling back 
producƟon.  I also don’t feel it is up to the state to regulate the type of vehicle I need to drive.  If 
someone wants an electric vehicle over a petroleum-based vehicle, that’s fine.  But the state doesn’t 
need to tell me I have to drive one.  Let the people decide what they want to drive.  Again, I am voicing 
my support for bill HB2783. 

 

Respecƞully, 

BreƩ Anderson 
Republican Precinct CommiƩeeman 
Sedgwick County 


